Matthew Burle
From:	Jon Richards
Sent:	04 September 2021 16:34
To:	Neighbourhood Planning
Subject:	Hunston plan

Hello,





I support the proposed plan, which the Parish Council have developed in consultation with the residents. It is hoped this will be the final set of development for the foreseeable future to maintain village life.
Thank you Jon Richards


LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.
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